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Zana Kamangar

From: Zana Kamangar
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 1:54 PM
Subject: LEAD SEALs

During the MC Surveillance Audit, it is found out that some of the ITs are using a wrong type of seals and plier 
dies. 
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Each IT must have 3 Lead Dies: 
 NEE-A0023 die: These lead seals can only be used when an official examination has been performed, by an IT. 

 
  
 NEE die: This lead seal is for use while doing regular calibrations and repairs. 

  
�
 Blank die: for the other side of the plier which goes with the above dies. 
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The only acceptable seal to use should be exactly size 3/8” (9.53 mm). The ASP number on the seal should be
clear and complete. 
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Please check your seals some ITs have a smaller 1/4” (6.35mm) which is the wrong one, if this 
is the case contact your supervisor immediately and replace it with the correct one. 
 
  

            

 
 
 
 
Kind Regards/Cordialement, 
 
Zana Kamangar 
 

Quality Systems Administrator 
National Energy Equipment Inc. 
1467 Spitfire Pl, Port Coquitlam, BC, V3C 6L4 
Cell: 604-968-1921|E-mail: zkamangar@nee.ca 

 


